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Peter Ricketts, Esqg
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London SWI1A 2AH

12 April 1984
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Thank you for your letter of 9 April about the
telex which the Prime Minister has received from
Sr Daniel Ortega, the Co-ordinator of the Nicaraguan
Government. The same message has been sent to many
other Governments seeking support for a Security
Council Resolution sponsored by Nicaragua on which a
vote was taken on 4 April. We abstained on the
Resolution, which was vetoed by the US.

We do not consider that a reply is necessary.

But I enclose a short draft acknowledgement in case
the Prime Minister wished to send one.
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Dby Dokt

(P F Ricketts)
Private Secretary

A J Coles Esq
10 Downing Street




DSR 11 (Revised)

% DRAFT: XXX letter/tXAXRXEXXLERIX TYPE: Draft/Final 1+

‘ FROM

Prime Minister

Reference

DEPARTMENT:

SECURITY CLASSIFICATION TO: Your Reference

Top Secret HE Senor Don Daniel Ortega Saavedra
Secret Co-ordinador de la Junta de
Gobierno de Reconstruccion Nacional
de Nicaragua

Restricted Embassy of Nicaragua, London

Unclassified

Copies to:
Confidential

PRIVACY MARKING SUBJECT:

Thank you for your message of 4 April in which

you informed me of the action which your Government

was taking in the Security Council of the United
Nations. The views of the British Government were
expressed in the Security Council by our Permanent

Representative.

Enclosures—flag(s)




10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 2 May 1984

Thank you for your letter of 12 April
(not received until today), about the telex
which the Prime Minister had received from
Sr. Daniel Ortega, the Co-ordinator of the
Nicaraguan Government.

In view of the lapse of time, I do not
think any purpose would now be served in
sending the acknowledgement enclosed with

your letter.

Tim Flesher

Peter Ricketts, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office
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